
Match v Oxfordshire at Magnolia Park Golf Club 11th July 2017 

The weather certainly turned nasty for our trip to Magnolia Park to play Oxfordshire, 
heavy rain spoiled what is always a friendly and enjoyable fixture, our 28th meeting.	

Warwickshire Past Captains battled bravely and only went down by the odd point: 4½ to 
5½.	

The Club House was the most welcome site as the torrential rain continued, we hope for 
better weather in Bedfordshire next week.	

John Loynton 
Hon Match Secretary	

 


